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County Coach 
Firstly, I would like welcome all the people who have gained their coaching accreditation this year 
and congratulations. 
We have held our Open Coaching clinics again this year, which have been greatly enjoyed by all 
those that have attended. These are for anyone of any level on a drop in style morning, Also for 
Coaches to come along and use your skills and network with other coaches within the county. I plan 
to run these again next year. 
The junior academy is coming along so If you have young players within your club, please keep them 
informed and let Gary Kilbourne and or Sue Hartnoll details so they can be involved, this is aimed at 
creating the next county White/Amy Rose teams and equally Middleton/Johns teams. 
On a personal front by working at the commonwealth games it was a great opportunity to observe 
national coaches from all over the world, how the players interact with the players and support staff 
but to be there when Jamie won her gold medal was the Icing on the cake. 
I would also like to thank all those who voted for me in the national Coach Bowls awards.  
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